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SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Every Thursday...Queen of Hearts Drawing 7 PM 
Nov 4...Dinner & Hollywood Hypnotist Show 
Nov 9...College of Regents Celebration 7 PM* 
Nov 10…Steak Night w/HIT CITY ROCKERS (Oldies) 
Nov 13...Burgers & Bunco 
Nov 17...Thanksgiving Dinner w/JIM ALLEN BAND 
Nov 23 & 24...LODGE CLOSED 
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

 THANKSGIVING DINNER 

Friday, November 17th 

6-8 PM 

Join us for an early Thanksgiving Dinner 

Turkey, Phil’s Ham, Sweet Potato Casserole, Stuffing, 

Mashed Potatoes with gravy, vegetables, and dessert 

Phil be raffling one of his Smoked Ham’s  

Music & Dancing by Jim Allen Band  

7-11 PM 

       BURGERS & BUNCO 

   November 13th  

   Dinner 5:30—7 PM  

   BUNCO 6:30 PM 

  Come out and join in the FUN! 

Last BUNCO until January 8th 

 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter # 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Lee White         
Jr. Past Governor             Harvey Higgins    909-224-4097                        
Jr. Governor     Lee Martin 
Prelate                     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Administrator               Dale Pulver      760-809-1397              
Treasurer         John Turner          
1 Year Trustee                 Phil Persails 
2 Year Trustee                 Dave Connors 
3 Year Trustee                 Frank Almond 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms       Pete Street 
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion      John Bissell      
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Bonnie Holbrook    760-807-2334 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 

                               WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310 

 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent       
Junior Graduate Regent   N/A 
Junior Regent      Amber Freeze      760-480-0605 
Sec/Treasurer      Heide White       
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Susan Huppert 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Shirley Higgins 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Sandra Feiock 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Susan Huppert 
Member       Jeanne Pulver       

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Lydia Persails 
Member       Terry Hache 



If you have changed your  
email address please contact 

Charly Papp at 
Newsletter @ Moose1874.org 
Or Add, Remove or Update at 

www.Moose1874.org 
 
 
 
 

The bulletin  can only reach you if 
we have the correct address 

 

FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION 

ON LODGE OR CHAPTER EVENTS 

VISIT US ON FACEBOOK ! 

@ 

ESCONDIDO MOOSE LODGE 1874 

 

 
           

          Sickness & Distress 
 

           
 
 
         If you, or you, are aware that a Brother LOOM member is sick,   
hospitalized, distressed, or deceased, please notify the Lodge,  
Prelate, Dan Papp, dpapp@camber.com or 760-310-8031. 
         For a WOTM Co-worker please contact Amber Freeze at     
amberescondido@yahoo.com or 760-214-6792.  A “Get Well” card 
will be sent to the sick or  bed-ridden members.  Also, with the   
approval of the  patient,  family and hospital staff, personal visits 
may be  arranged.  With the permission of the patient or family, the 
progress of their condition will be announced at the general     
membership meetings. 
          Getting sick is no fun, so let us know when it  happens to you 
or your loved one so that we may send a little ray of sunshine on an 
otherwise grim situation.  After all, that’s why we’re Moose family.  
Thank you for your help. 
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

We know that it is YOU, our members, who make this Lodge 

a success.  We thank the sponsors for recruiting new mem-

bers and would like to say welcome to the   September      

additions to our  WOTM members.  Welcome to our Lodge, 

Chapter  and Moose Family.   Membership information for 

new LOOM members was not provided at the time of  

publishing. 

A big Escondido Moose WELCOME 
goes to our New Members and a huge 

LESLIE CAREY– re-enroll 

CHENA POPPER-sponsor Ron Popper 

BOBBYE SIMPSON–sponsor Charly Papp 

JEAN O’DELL-sponsor Charly Papp 

BARBARA MANDALA-sponsor Chuck Mandala 

JENNIFER HARDISON-sponsor Leslie Carey 

 

 



SucceSSful organizationS… 

Today, each of us will give our best 

Respect will permeate from ALL of us 

Unstoppable passion will guide us 

Steadfast unity will hold us up, 

      and help us through challenges 

together, we can and will be successful! 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Diane Bailes (8-18) 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-18) 
Nancy Browning (1-18) 
Marge Crawford (7-18) 
Bob Fleck (8-18) 
Pat Green (2-18) 
Kim Gregory (8-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-18) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-18) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-18) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-18) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-18) 
Ben Smith (7-18) 
June Tavernier (9-18) 
Ed & Myrna Taylor (3-18) 
Judy Wayne (1-18) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

          

              “The excitement and growing anticipation you 
feel when you organize an event at the lodge 

 or within your community … banding together as a 
team, pulling off a successful activity, 

 and feeling inspired because your made a difference!” 
Scott Hart, Director General 

Moose International 
 
 

Food for thought?! 
 
Think about your own involvement with our Moose Lodge. Nothing worthwhile 
comes easily. Dealing with members who inevitably throw up roadblocks, is not 
easy.  Don’t give up. Regroup with your team. Sometimes the roadblock can be a 
blessing in disguise and help you and your team to pull off an even more success-
ful activity. 
 
November already? WOW. Time is flying by.  
 
Special thanks to Robert Buck, Administrator from the Lake Elsinore Moose 
Lodge. The BBQ in the park needed servicing and he stepped up to do it. Thank 
you Brother! 
 
Veteran’s Day. Bring your DD214, VA ID Card or your military ID to show proof 
of service or active duty status and get a $5 Steak Dinner on November 9th. Dinner 
is from 6pm to 8pm. Special ceremony to recognize our newly identified Valued 
Veterans at 8pm. Any veteran who identifies after September 30, 2017 and before 
February 28, 2018 will be included in the next semi-annual recognition ceremony. 
Not sure how to self-identify, see Heide White for information.  
 
Thanksgiving Dinner will be at the lodge on November 17th. Hope you all plan to 
join us! 
 
Thanks to all the volunteers for all their hard work and thanks to all our loyal 
members for supporting our lodge! 
 
Happy Thanksgiving!! 
 
Lee White       

Are you a new member?  Hopefully, you’ve enjoyed one of our many fun events in 

the park, or dinner and dancing, Sunday morning breakfast, or Line Dancing with 

Duffy, or perhaps 3 Chord guitar lessons.  Those are a few of the benefits of being a 

Moose Member, but do you really know what your membership dues pays for?  

The kids we support at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven, the many        

Community service activities we participate in are just an example.  Want to learn 

more?  Attend a quick Member Orientation and after join us for a Free breakfast.  

New members only, January 28, 2018.  Look for a personal invitation 

       coming your way.  Hope to see you there! 



PAST REGENT’S chapter chatter 

Greetings Everyone,  

          I would like to confess the reason the newsletter will be going out late this month, 
is totally on me. I turned in my article late (again). I am truly sorry.  

          A big thank you goes out to Dave Conner and Frank Almond for chairing their first 
event, the Octoberfest.  We had great food thanks to Charly and Dan Papp, Terri Hache, 
Heide White and our BBQ Chefs.   Thank you to the Ladies who had their craft booths, 
Kathy, Sandy and Roberta. Thank you, Duffy for providing us with music. Those who 
came out for a beautiful day in the park, with great food, had a great time.  Those of you 
that did not come missed a great day.   

          Another great Friday night dinner by Donna Sleeter aka Aunt Donna.  She made an 
awesome Homemade Chicken Fried Steak and fixings dinner with Peach Clobber for 

dessert.  Our band was Trail Mix who played some rock n’roll mixed with Country songs. As you may not know, ALL 
bands and Dinners have been switched back to Friday nights.   Our attendance has been low on Friday nights about the 
same as we had on Saturday nights during the summer.  We make every attempt to let you know what’s happening at the 
Lodge.  From the monthly newsletter, where activities for the upcoming month are announced, to the week at a glance 
emailed every Sunday or Monday to help remind folks what’s happening or things that may have changed (the October 
calendar had 9 revisions!).  We also post flyers on the tables and bulletin boards with upcoming events. Heide posts the 
week at a glance, the calendar and all flyers on Facebook, and yet Members still say they don’t know what is going on.  
With that said, we will also make a point on Tuesday and Friday nights to announce upcoming events. If you have any 
suggestions on how else we can let people know what’s going on so they can attend dinners and functions, please let one 
of the LOOM or WOTM officers know.  We need to get our attendance up for these events to afford to have them.         
Volunteers put a lot of time into helping put on these events and dinners, it’s sad and frustrating for them and the Lodge 
when no one shows up to eat and/or have a good time!  Speaking of dinners as you can see on the calendar, we have a 
number of Monday, Tuesday and Friday nights where we have no cooks, therefore, no dinners.  If you could volunteer to 
make your favorite dinner and need help just let us know we can find helpers for you.  Just let someone know you are   
interested and we will help you.   

          Thank you to Bev Wilson who came out and put on a Pampered Chef demonstration.  We had great fun making 
Taco’s in a bag, with queso cheese for chips and Pumpkin pie bars. If you couldn’t make it you can still turn in an order 
until Nov. 10th.  Go to www.pamperedchief.biz/beverlywilson and your order will help with Breast Cancer Awareness.  

           Saturday night was an awesome event.  Kevin Stone, Hollywood Hypnotist had several of our members relaxed and 
entertaining the audience.  Happily June found her butt, and Julie can roar like a lion and has great biceps!  Thanks to all of 
you who participated, you were great sports.  We (the audience) enjoyed you and the show very much.  As always,      
Meridee’s lasagna was a great hit,  everyone loved the dinner.  In fact, so much so, members were buying left overs to take 
home!  If you bought tickets and didn’t make the show, you missed a great evening! 

          The Children’s Christmas party is December 9th from 11 AM—1:30 PM, be sure you sign your children or grand-
children up soon.  The cut off date is December 1st so Santa has time to get gifts.  If you miss the cut off, you’re welcome 
to come to the party, but you will need to bring your own gift for Santa to give.  We could use help wrapping gifts on 
December 6th at 7 PM and we could use some help at the craft tables.  Please let us know if you’d like to help!         

Tuesday’s from 6:00 – 8:00 – Free Dance lessons with Duffy  

Wednesday’s at 6:00pm - Come out for Frank and Dave’s 3 cord guitar clinic and jam.  

Thursday’s – 6:00 pm Street Taco’s for a $1.00 and we draw for the Queen of Hearts (You can’t win if you don’t play!).  
Events are subject to change. 

          I would like to ask that you keep Keith, Nora, Charly, Ben Smith and Marge Crawford and their families in your 
thoughts and most importantly in your prayers, during this difficult time.  Bar News: I would like welcome Donna Stout 
back from her recent illness.  

In Friendship always,  

Cindy Mintz 

Sr. Regent (Protem)/Bar Manager 

 

“You don’t inspire your teammates by showing them how amazing you 

are.  You inspire them by showing them how amazing they are!” 

-Robyn Benincasa

http://www.pamperedchief.biz/beverlywilson


 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

           President, Dogman and Vice President , Dan Papp were both out of town on meeting held 10/24/2017.  The Secretary/
Treasurer conducted the meeting with 7 members present.  It was voted to join Extreme South and have our November   
meeting in El Centro.  The ride takes place on November 11th, KSU from the Lodge 0945.  There will be no meeting in      
December due to the Christmas holiday.  Beginning in January, it was voted to move the monthly meeting to the 4th Sunday 
of the month at 10 AM.  This will allow members to have breakfast at the Lodge, have a short meeting and follow it with a ride 
(weather permitting). 

  It was voted to join in with Extreme South  to sell tickets for an  ICE CHEST raffle.  At last count there were 14 bottles 
of alcohol, two twelve packs of beer, two twelve packs of soda all nicely packed in a blue ice chest on wheels.  Ticket prices 
are 1 for $5 or 6 for $20.  Proceeds will be sent to Moose Charities to assist updating Camp Ross (Mooseheart) and to      
purchase Mooseheart’s senior students a laptop for graduation.  See the flyer on the board for more information on the    
fundraiser and if you’re interested in purchasing tickets, see Charly Papp.  Let’s help the kids at Mooseheart and at the same 
time try to win a party ice chest in the process.  The drawing will take place on December 20th so if you win, you will receive 
the ice chest just in time to celebrate the holidays!            

          A trip to Idyllwild after the first of the year was discussed with camping from the bike or for those of us that prefer hotels, 
that’s OK too!   

           We  hope you remember that joining us is not just about what we can do for you, but also how you can contribute and 
volunteer to help out.  As always, you don’t have to have a bike to be a Moose Rider, EVERYONE is welcome, but you do 
need to want to have FUN! 
  HAPPY THANKSGIVING and remember how blessed we are to have a Moose Family and live in the greatest Country 
in the world! 

 

 

Happy 242nd Birthday 

VETERAN’S APPRECIATION DINNER & PRESENTATION 
Friday, November 10th, Dinner 6-8 PM, Ceremony 8 PM 

Steak Dinner Special Price for Veterans only $5* 
*Must show Proof of Service 
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LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park?  

For Details contact:  Bonnie Holbrook: 760-807-2334 

  Or Sherry Eide-760-579-1333 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think 

about a  function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will 

chair the committee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         

attributes that will serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



NOVEMBER 2017 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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